
  

 

  

 
 
Highstreet Ventures Inc. 
602-1708 Dolphin Avenue  
Kelowna, BC. 
V1Y 9S4 
 
April 08, 2022 
 
City of Kelowna 
1435 Water St 
Kelowna, BC. 
V1Y 1J4 
 
Attention Alex Kondor,  
 
This letter is to request a revision be made to the Development Variance Permit submitted 
previously to the City of Kelowna for the proposed 1055 Frost Road Development. The 
development site has been redesigned to eliminate all over height retaining walls. The 
original request to increase the maximum height allowance for retaining walls can be 
dismissed.  
 
We ask that the Development Variance Permit be updated to capture the recent 5-storey 
height determination for all 4 proposed residential buildings, as this exceeds the 4.5-storey 
maximum in the current Zoning Bylaw (Bylaw No. 8000).    
 
Thank you, and best regards,  
-Eric  
 
 
 

Eric Delorme  B . H . K ,  B . S c   
D e v e l o p m e n t  M a n a g e r  
  
H I GHSTREET VENTURES I NC .  
P: 778.946.6237 
M: 705.977.0754 
A: 602 - 1708 DOLPHIN AVENUE 
    KELOWNA, BC, V1Y 9S4 
  
W: GOHIGHSTREET.CA 
  

http://www.gohighstreet.ca/
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